## FRES & LCS WEEKLY MANUARY 5, 2024



This week at FRES

Further information regarding iReady testing will be communicated through your students teacher. Be on the look out for details.

Grades close on January 19th and learning profiles will be sent home on January 26th.

Welcome back!

After a well deserved holiday break we are excited to welcome back all of our amazing students at FRES.

After reviewing expectations and reminiscing about moments over the break, our students jumped right back into their work.

Not skipping a beat, students could be heard engaging in conversations about fun gymnastics activities during PE, creative projects in art, and supporing their answers with evidence from texts during ELA. All students contintued practicing reading and mathematics skills for their next round of iReady testing, which will take place January 8-19th.



## SPECIAL ED DEPARTMENT

The role of a paraprofessional is to support students with an IEP in the classroom under the supervision of a case manager and classroom teacher. A paraprofessional supports students in many ways, which include assisting with academic, social, behavioral, communication, and health related tasks to meet students' needs. Stephanie, Chrissy, Christian, Christy, and Carylyn are wonderful paraprofessionals that are vital members of our special education team! They work with many different students throughout the day in various grade levels. They work with students in groups and individually within the classroom setting. They help to carry over services provided by special education teachers and related service providers like speech, occupational therapy, and physical therapy. They help students succeed in the classroom by providing accommodations and modifications. The paras have built relationships with students and discuss their interests too. We appreciate the work and flexibility of our paras, especially when they have to adjust their daily schedule. Stephanie, Chrissy, Christian, Christy, and Carylyn are important members of our support staff! If you think you may be interested in joining our team, please reach out.

Meghan Levesque, Gisele Dailey, and Heather Roberts



## LCS

We are so glad to be back at LCS!!! Our kindergarten kiddos learned all about the weather this week! Ms. Rourke's Class talked about weather patterns while Ms. DiFilippo's Class talked about severe weather. Ms. D's Class also started blending sounds and reading CVC words (consonant -vowel-consonant). Mrs. MacPherson's Class worked on upper case letters in Fundations as well as making "Breeze Buddies" to help see what the wind is doing! Just a reminder there is no school on Monday January 15th in observance of Martin Luther King Day. Have a spectacular weekend!!



## Upcoming Events Jan. 15th No School MLK Day Jan. 18th FRES Spelling BEE Contest Jan. 19th Grades Close